Lynn DeGrio

From: Kevin Ott

Sent: Saturday, June 18, 2022 10:22 AM

To: Steve Schaar; Andy Morgan; Lynn DeGrio
Subject: Fwd: Resignation letter

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: ruesinkmakhi0 <ruesinkmakhi0@gmail.com>
Date: June 18, 2022 at 10:17:29 AM CDT

To: Kevin Ott <kott@ci.grand-rapids.mn.us>
Subject: Resignation letter

06/18/22
Capt.Kevin Ott
Grand Rapids Police Department

Please accept this email as a notice of my resignation from my position as Hospital Security. My
last day of employment will be June 20th 2022.

I received an offer to serve as a police officer for the Bemidji Police Department.

I enjoyed getting to meet and know some of the members that make up the Grand Rapids Police
Department. I felt like a true member of the team.

Thank you for the opportunity to work with all of you. I wish you and all your staff the best and
look forward to staying in touch.

Sincerely,
Makhi Ruesink

Sent from my Galaxy



